
ParentMail sent on 11 October – regarding Year 11 Parents Information Evening 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Please be reminded that our Year 11 Parents Information Evening takes place on 
Wednesday 16th October.  Full details can be found in the letter sent on 4th October; a copy 
is attached for your convenience. 
 
To book your place, please click on the link below. 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tbs-events/t-pqarjzq 
 
We look forward to welcoming you next week. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr P Toovey 
Assistant Headteacher, Progress & Attainment 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tbs-events/t-pqarjzq

